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Saturday, November 22 at Regina City Hall Forum, 2-4 p.m.

Teach-In on Palestine

Commemorating the promise recently achieved with the 2003 Geneva Peace Accord, the
Regina Peace Action Coalition is pleased to host an afternoon of informative discussion on
the topic of Israel and Palestine.

Speakers will include representatives recently returned from the Middle East for the
organizations International Solidarity Movement and Project Hope, and an Israeli now
residing in Canada who refused to serve in the occupied territories.

Also, there will make a presentation on the exciting developments surrounding the 2003
Geneva Peace Accord.
More information on the Geneva Accord can be found at the following websites:

The Accord itself:
http://www.arts.mcgill.ca/MEPP/PRRN/DOCS/geneva_1_preamble.htm

Jimmy Carter on the Accord:
http://www.cartercenter.org/viewdoc.asp?docID=1525&submenu=news

Canadian comment: http://vancouver.indymedia.org/news/2003/10/72643_comment.php

EVERYONE IS WELCOME!

Contact: Riaz at 789-0416 or email rpac@accesscomm.ca
Visit the Regina Peace Action Coalition at http://reginapeace.tripod.com



